The Migrant and Rural Community Health Association
Cordially Invites You to a Reception
to Welcome and Introduce
Yelma Hendershot;,
Executive Director,
and
Doctors Kathleen and Mark Ho}nbach,
Bangor Staff Physicians,
on Thursday, September 25, 1986
from 4 to 6 p.m,

at the Bangor Community Health Center

308 Charles St., Bangor, Michigan




